Research Grants Council public
lectures postponed

The following is issued on behalf of the University Grants Committee:

In view of the latest COVID-19 epidemic situation, the Research Grants
Council (RGC) announced today (December 11) that the public lectures on
"Medical Technology and Society" scheduled for December 13 at Hong Kong
Central Library have been postponed. The RGC will announce the revised
arrangements in due course.
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